

Help support the RERF/PSI Scholarship Program!

Since 1995, we have awarded annual scholarships to college-bound high school seniors who are children of employees of PSI member companies.* To ensure the continuance of this program — an investment in the future of these young lives — we appreciate your assistance in meeting our fundraising goals!

*Be sure to inform your employees of this great membership benefit!

The Recycling Education and Research Foundation (RERF) is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. Contributions are tax-deductible as allowed by Internal Revenue Service Code.

Please complete the donation form below and mail with check to:

Nancy Womack Events Chairman 11255 Crabapple Road Roswell, GA 30075

YES, I want to support the RERF/PSI Scholarship Fund with a donation of \$	
Payment Information	
☐ Check enclosed (payable to RERF/PSI Chapter Scholarship Fund	
Donor Name(s):	
Company:	
Telephone: ()	
Email Address:	

Thank you for your support!